Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Sports pitches
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

1. What was the total number of football pitches (excluding those belonging to schools) which were sold by the council for redevelopment into a non-sports related purpose (e.g. housing) for the financial years: 
2013/14 

2014/15 

2015/16 

2016/17 

2017/18
Answer: None
  

2. How many football pitches do you currently have for sale for redevelopment into a non-sports related purpose (e.g. housing)?   

None
  

3. Excluding pitches for sale, how many football pitches have been closed or had their maintenance withdrawn for the financial years:
2013/14 

2014/15 

2015/16 

2016/17 

2017/18
Maintenance of Leicester City Council grass football pitches are based on supply and demand.  The maintenance of pitches varies from year to year.  We do have some sites that have reduced maintenance over a season as there are no fixtures played on them, but they remain a football site and have minimum maintenance carried out (i.e. 1 or 2 grass cuts a year). However, no football pitches have closed or had their maintenance withdrawn.

4. How many football pitches have had their management transferred from the council to an external organisation, during?
2013/14 

2014/15 

2015/16 

2016/17 

2017/18
Leicester City Council has not transferred the ownership of any football pitches.  There are a number of pitches and facilities where we have entered into long term leases arrangements with community football clubs. However, the council remains the landowner. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

